
 

PRESS RELEASE 

CANADIAN INTERNATIONAL TRADE TRIBUNAL DOES NOT INITIATE REVIEW 

WATERPROOF RUBBER FOOTWEAR FROM THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA 

Ottawa, Ontario, January 31, 2007 - The Canadian International Trade Tribunal today decided not to initiate 
a review of its order made on October 18, 2002, concerning waterproof rubber footwear originating in or 
exported from the People’s Republic of China. 

The Tribunal will issue the reasons for its determination on February 15, 2007. 

The Tribunal was not satisfied that a review was warranted. Therefore, the order will expire on October 17, 2007, 
and, after that date, the Canada Border Services Agency will no longer impose anti-dumping duties. 

The Tribunal is an independent quasi-judicial body that reports to Parliament through the Minister of 
Finance. It hears cases on dumped and subsidized imports, safeguard complaints, complaints about federal 
government procurement and appeals of customs and excise tax rulings. When requested by the federal 
government, the Tribunal also provides advice on other economic, trade and tariff matters. 

For more information, visit www.citt-tcce.gc.ca/new/index_e.asp or contact: 

Hélène Nadeau 
Secretary 

Telephone: 613-949-2309 
E-mail: secretary@citt-tcce.gc.ca 
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